C-002-08

JAN 14 2008

CITY OF LOS ANGELES

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS

FORM GEN. 180 (Rev. 6-30)

## CITY OF LOS ANGELES INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

BFC 08-013 TEB 05 2008

DATE:

December 10, 2007

TO:

Douglas L. Barry, Fire Chief

Los Angelas Fire Department

FROM:

Laura N. Alliel City Controllellel

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AUDIT ENTRANCE CONFERENCE

My Office is initiating a follow-up audit to determine the implementation status of recommendations contained in the January 26, 2006 report titled, "Review of Los Angeles Fire Department Management Practices."

My staff will contact your office in the next few days to arrange a specific date and time for an entrance conference in early January. During the meeting, auditors will discuss the follow-up audit process, and answer any questions.

We look forward to meeting with you and your staff. If you have any questions, please contact Cynthia Varela, Chief Internal Auditor, at (213) 978-7389.

cc: Farid Saffar, Director of Auditing



## OFFICE OF CONTROLLER LAURA N. CHICK

The City of Los Angeles

200 North Main Street Suite 300, City Hall East Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-978-7200 | 213-978-7211 (f) www.lacity.org/ctr

To: Genethia Hudley-HA	les From:	Rushmore Cervantes
Fax (213) 978-3814	Pages:	2
Phone:	Date:	1/14/08